



Revd Phillip J Gration
Chaplain
Email: phillip.gration@ellesmere.com

9<sup>th</sup> September 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We will be collecting all of next week in readiness for the Harvest Festival Eucharist on **Wednesday 21**<sup>st</sup> **September.** You are warmly invited to join us at this service, **which begins at 8:50am**, and for some refreshments afterwards.

We are hoping to collect **canned goods** which can be passed on to the Trestle Trust who do such good work providing food banks for those in poverty in the UK. If you would like to donate perishable goods, these will be passed on to the Poor Clares Convent in Ellesmere.

Thank you in advance for your support,

Fr Phillip